
 

 

March 30,2023 
 
 
To the Governing Board: 
 
After the February 15, 2023, deadline for candidates’ submissions to the Nominating 
Committee, and after the interviews of the candidates and the Candidates’ Forum at the 
winter convention in Perry, Georgia, two members submitted petitions signed by more 
than 50 voting members to run for the following offices: 
 
 Curtis Coleman, F447048, has been nominated for National President 
 
 Ken Carpenter, F312233, has been nominated for National Treasurer 
 
These petitions have met the requirements, and members are hereby nominated. 
 
In accordance with Policy and Procedure #2005, Executive Board Nominations and 
Elections, these are “at-large nominations.” The at-large nominations will be included with 
the slate recommended by the Nominating Committee and published on the ballot.  These 
two additional candidates will have their biographies printed in the June issue of Family 
RVing. 
 
This means that every position for FMCA national officers will be contested at the 
Governing Board meeting in Gillette, Wyoming.  The candidates by petition will be 
included at the Candidates’ Forum in Gillette.   
 
As voting members of the Governing Board, you will need to be at this meeting or make 
sure your chapter has a voting representative in attendance.  Information regarding 
temporary delegates is included with this mailing. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in Gillette, Wyoming. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rett Porter 
National President 


